
 

 

Wanneroo Horse & Pony Club 

AWARDS PRESENTATION  
and Annual General Meeting  
 

Wanneroo Horse and Pony Club (WHPC) invites you to the 

WHPC Awards Presentation and Annual General Meeting 

to be held on November 25, 2018, at the WHPC 

Clubrooms, Benmuni Road, Wanneroo, from 11:00 am.  

 

The event will commence with a Five-bar Competition –  

so if you are a current riding member, bring the pony!  

A Sausage Sizzle lunch will be provided.  

 

WHPC looks forward to seeing you at this event to 

recognise and celebrate its members’ achievements, as 

well as an exciting year of equestrian sport and growth. 

 

Please RSVP by November 18, 2018. 

 

 

 

INVITATION 

 

Wanneroo Horse  

& Pony Club 

 

Awards Presentation 

and Annual General 

Meeting 

 

WHPC Clubrooms 

Benmuni Road, Wanneroo 

November 25, 2018 

From 11:00 am 

 

RSVP  

November 18, 2018 

Maria Agnew 

0419 924 306 

info@limestonepark.com.au 

 


